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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment. I support improvements to current trail systems but not to

include widening the Nugget Falls trail nor establish a trail along the south side that would establish access for

bike tours or motorized vehicles. While I agree that another visitor center would be helpful...it should be

constructed where the current bus parking lot is located and electric shuttles transport visitors to the original

center and trail system. Absolutely no(!) motorized craft on the lake. While some visitors might wish to 'get close

and personal' to a glacier...if the Mendenhall Glacier recedes 'around the corner'...visitors will have(should be)

educated as to what to expect and focus on the many interesting sights and critters that can be viewed on foot

and from the trails.

Again, thank you for presenting the options again for public/local input. I am a 44 yr resident of Juneau.


